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The Health and Care Summer School is

coming to Gateshead in August 2023.

Our Summer School is a week packed full

of activities and an opportunity for young .-\'\-\E WEEK Ac”leES .
people to find out more about health and

care careers. F|RST H'D

TEAM BUILDING

MEET WITH

PROFESSIONALS

PARAMEDIC
PHARMACIST
NURSE
If you live in Gateshead, are in Year ?ggmlﬁgsgl; WORKER
9+ and have an interest in a career in

= AND MUCH MUCH MORE...
Health & Care, then join us for a week of

interactive fun! ) ', . HHNDS ON
¥ ACTIVITIES

Celebration Event at Lane7
Lunch provided

Travel provided*





